
Dear Senior parents, 

 

The Harrison faculty and staff look forward to continuing our longstanding Senior Letter 

tradition with the class of 2024. We know that it has been a challenging few years for these 

kids, so it is even more important to shower them with congratulations and well wishes from 

important people in their lives. Please help make this tradition a special one for our 

graduating seniors by sending a letter to your son or daughter. Ask relatives, neighbors, former 

teachers, and friends to write letters as well. The more letters each senior receives, the more 

memorable the event is to them.   

 

Please use standard letter-size envelopes, and do not include bulky enclosures or 

packages. Do not send gifts (letters only).  Include the student’s first and last name on the 

outside of the envelope. For the sake of convenience, you can either bring letters to Harrison 

(Main Office or Attendance Office) or directly mail them to Harrison. CCSD employees can 

mail letters through county mail. All other letters sent through the US Postal Service should be 

addressed as follows: 

Harrison High School 

c/o Meredith Bonanni (Senior’s first & last name) 

4500 Due West Rd. 

Kennesaw, GA 30152 

 

Also, due to the large number of seniors, the letter-sorting process will be very time-

consuming; therefore, all letters must arrive at Harrison by Tuesday, April 16th.  We want to 

ensure that plenty of time will be available to make sure every student receives his or her 

personal letters in time for the distribution the following Tuesday at the Senior Breakfast. 

   

If you have questions, contact Meredith Bonanni at meredith.bonanni@cobbk12.org.  

Please do not email letters to me as I am teaching throughout the day.  Thank you very much 

for supporting the senior class of 2024! 

 

Harrison Senior Committee 
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